
The Priestley Academy Trust 
Christmas Card Competition

We need you to come up with an 
amazing picture showing your

“Recycled Christmas”

to be in with a chance of seeing your 
artwork in print as our 
2021 Christmas Card.

All entries need to be submitted by 
09:00 on Friday 3 December

Good Luck


